
 

 

 

PROGRAM BULLETIN #20-3007 
 
TO: Developers, Owners and Management Agents representing Owner’s interest in Housing Tax 

Credit Developments 
 
FROM: Robert D. Collier 

Senior Vice President of Program Compliance 
 
DATE: July 30, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: 2020 DEVELOPMENT FINANCIAL ANALYSIS REPORT for the State of Mississippi   
 
 
 
The Development Financial Analysis Report (DFAR), a report detailing a development’s financial data, including 
income from all sources, expenses, assets and liabilities, reserve account(s) expenditure and balance, and annual 
debt service ratio, due to the Mississippi Home Corporation (MHC) by September 3, 2020 for the 2019 reporting 
period (i.e., data reflecting Jan. 1 - Dec. 31, 2019 financial activity) has been changed to October 16, 2020 to allow 
additional time for the software vendor to complete annual updates to the reporting system. 
 
A webinar will be scheduled after the updates to the reporting system have been completed to explain reporting 
requirements for the 2020 report.   
 
For additional information or questions, please contact the Compliance Division at 601-718-4642. 
 

 

735 Riverside Drive, Jackson, MS 39202 601.718.4642 phone 601.718.4643 fax mshomecorp.com 


